
  

Construction Information – October 2016

Construction Update
Hoardings have now been installed enclosing the Anzac Memorial Centenary Project construction 
area from the southern end of the Memorial to Liverpool Street. 

We would like to thank the community for their patience during the site establishment. 

Over 60 information boards about the history of the Anzac Memorial and the Centenary Project 
will be applied to the hoardings shortly to share the Anzac story and inform the community during 
the construction works. 

The public will continue to be able to access the Memorial from the northern end throughout the 
construction. Pedestrian access points to Hyde Park South have changed and are clearly signposted.
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Special works – Sunday 23 October 2016
In line with the original vision for the Memorial, expert review of tree health and sustainability and 
to provide accessibility to the park and the Memorial, five trees will be removed from the precinct 
and a significant Hill’s Weeping Fig relocated. 

These works have been approved by the City of Sydney in line with the Park Management Plan, 
along with proposed additional tree plantings.  

The City of Sydney and Roads and Maritime Services have provided special approval to remove 
two trees from the Liverpool Street entrance on Sunday 23 October 2016. The removal has been 
scheduled to take place on one day to minimise disruption to the public and local residents.

The works will involve a partial closure of Liverpool Street for a few hours to prune the trees back to 
the site perimeter before they are removed within the site.

Three trees will be removed in November during normal construction times. Work has also 
commenced to prepare a Fig tree for relocation, including pruning and preparing the root plate. 
These works will continue until the tree is relocated early next year. 

About the Project 
As Australia marks the 100th anniversary of the First World War the NSW Government, together 
with the Trustees, are enhancing the Anzac Memorial. The project will realise the vision of the 
original architect, Bruce Dellit, and introduce new spaces for the community, allowing the Memorial 
to tell the stories of NSW’s involvement in all military and peace-keeping missions and honour those 
who have served. Built has been appointed to deliver the construction of the Centenary Project 
on behalf of Infrastructure NSW and the Trustees of the Anzac Memorial Building. For further 
information visit: www.anzacmemorial.nsw.gov.au/anzac-memorial-centenary-project

Any questions?
Please email or telephone us on the details below.

Community Hotline Email
1300 938 002 anzacmemorial@built.com.au   

http://www.anzacmemorial.nsw.gov.au/anzac-memorial-centenary-project
mailto:anzacmemorial%40built.com.au?subject=Questions%20about%20Anzac%20Memorial

